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Happy Belated Fourth of July or Independence Day! We hope everyone 
had an enjoyable June and a safe memorable Fourth of July. 238 years 
ago, our forefathers signed the Declaration of Independence paving the 
way for our freedoom we enjoy this day. May God continue to bless our 
country and those that serve to protect us.  
 
A basic Carrying Concealed Handgun class will be conducted this 
month. Saturday, July 19th., in Homer, LA at DWCC. Those interested in 
attending can call 318-465-0633 for a registration form or for more 
information simply go online to our website, www.defensivetraining.us , 
and register. Two  weeks after that, we are planning on conducting our 
weekend ( Friday, Aug. 1st & Saturday, Aug. 2nd ) of "Surviving  
Conflict". Friday evening and all day Saturday we will be offering not 
only a basic Carrying Concealed Handgun class but an Advanced 
Carrying Concealed Weapons course, a Personal Safety course, and a 
Surviving a Conflict class. You will not want to miss this event! 
Registration fee not only covers the material and training offered but 
also an evening meal for Friday and a lunch on Saturday. More 
information on the courses being offered can be obtained through our 
website. We hope to see some of you that have attended our basic CCH 
class that weekend.  
 
Last month we talked about the unintentional shooting in a Walmart in 
our country and perhaps how it could of happened, then about two 
weeks ago, Target, a major discount distributor, asked shoppers not to 
bring their guns in their stores. What!?!?!?! Did not want those who are 
exercising their constitutional right to legally carry conceal to not bring 
their concealed firearm in their store if shopping there. Wonder if they 
are going to offer visisble armed security throughout the store? Wonder 
if they were including the ill repute to not carry their guns inside the 
store? Give me a break. So I guess if you drive to Target in your car and 
in the parking lot you unintentionally run into another car, Target will 
be asking shoppers then to not drive their car to their stores and will 
have to take a bus. What some people in corporate offices can come up 
with. 
 

http://www.defensivetraining.us


Read where a firearm retailer at a gun show in our country 
unintentionally shot a woman looking at one of their firearms. You have 
got to be kidding! We learned that this wasn't an isolated incident and 
that it has occurred in other gun shows throughout the nation. Looks 
like we need tougher restrictions on those that want to sell guns and 
stricter requirements on those that want to teach CCH classes. We know 
that some of you that have attended our classes have attended other 
CCH courses elsewhere, and you have to say that Golden Eagle Training 
& Safety not only offers a longer and more informative course but 
consistently stress firearms safety and we will continue to do so. 
 
Okay, short but sweet this month. Spread the word on our basic CCH 
class July 19th and make plans to attend our "Surviving a Conflict" 
seminar. Visit our website and/or Facebook page for further details. 
Have a safe and enjoyable remaining month and hope to see most of you 
soon again. As always, if we can be of any assistance in any way, do 
not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Steve & Butch 
Golden Eagle Training & Safety 
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